The Eyeopener
July 13, 2021

Alan opened the meeting with O Canada.

Food for Thought Destiny reminded us to look at today and what will be special about it for us.

Morris will offer Food for Thought next week. 

Happy Bucks: Living room windows replaced under warranty for $237; a fly fishing trip not to the usual area where there were too many fires but to the Okanogan, ten days on Saltspring Island where it is not as hot and a brother-in-law who came with a sailboat and a suggestion for a 700 mile sailing trip; the approval of the “Camrose Chase the Ace” raffle by the AGLC which will start this Thursday.

Program:  We watched a 17-minute YouTube Video of an interview with Charles E. Wood, an indigenous knowledge keeper, about Treaty 6. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=43DJhHV1-8w.  Discussion followed.

Announcements

· The “Camrose Chase the Ace” Raffle arranged by the 7 service clubs in Camrose will start on Thursday July 15.  Kidsport Camrose will be the recipient of 20% of the first two weeks ticket sales, the Hospice Society will get 20% of the sales until the Ace of Spades is drawn. Our first two-week period will be from August 26 to September 8 and will be for the benefit of the Camrose and District Boys and Girls Club. Morris will email out further details about how to buy tickets. He suggested that groups be formed to pool money to buy tickets every two weeks. He asked us to talk about the raffle on social media to generate sales.
· The Taste of Camrose Breweries was an enjoyable success. It raised $700 for Polio Plus.
· There will be a drive-in airshow featuring the Snowbirds, The Canadian Forces CF18 Demo team and a CH 146 Griffon Tactical Helicopter July 24 to 25. The show will start near the CRE at 2 pm each day. Tickets are available at CamroseAirShow.ca. Volunteers are needed from noon to 4 pm each day to conduct security and direct parking. Contact Dan Cole of the noon club or Morris if you want to volunteer.
· Dues are due. Half year $125, full year $250. eTransfer to CamroseDaybreakTreasurer@gmail.com or give Morris cash or cheque.  

We closed with the Four Way Test led by Rob.
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